
Dear Officer, 
The attached submission was sent to Council on 25/1/23, however, on the tracking system it only shows the 
email and does not show the submission letter.
Could you please confirm that Council received the letter, and upload the letter to the tracking system?
Thank you
Kind regards,
KALINDA LI
TOWN PLANNER

T: (02) 9690 0279
E: kalinda@theplanninghub.com.au
W: www.theplanninghub.com.au
A: Suite 3.09, Level 3, 100 Collins Street, Alexandria, NSW 2015

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain information that is confidential and 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us by return email or telephone, and delete the original message.

From: Kalinda Li 
Sent: Wednesday, 25 January 2023 10:14 AM
To: council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Attn: Jordan Davies - Submission to DA2022/2207
Dear Jordan,
Please find attached a written objection to DA2022/2207 on behalf of our client at 23 Abernethy Street, 
Seaforth. 
Given the level of concern with the application it would be appreciated if you could keep us, and our client 
informed as the proposal is considered and we welcome Council to undertake a site inspection of our client’s 
property at a convenient time.
Should there be any further information or clarification required, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you 
Kind regards,
KALINDA LI
TOWN PLANNER

T: (02) 9690 0279
E: kalinda@theplanninghub.com.au

From: Kalinda Li
Sent: 30/01/2023 9:16:14 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: FW: Attn: Jordan Davies - Submission to DA2022/2207
Attachments: Objection to Development Proposal at 30 Abernethy Street, 

Seaforth.pdf; 



W: www.theplanninghub.com.au
A: Suite 3.09, Level 3, 100 Collins Street, Alexandria, NSW 2015

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain information that is confidential and 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us by return email or telephone, and delete the original message.


